Brown, Patti

From: Price, Sean D SPC USARMY (US) <sean.d.price3.mil@mail.mil>
Sent: Monday, June 18, 2018 5:12 PM

To: Brown, Patti

Subject: Park Board Agenda

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

Dear Park board Commissioners,

The National Guard would like to sponsor a beach fun day on Pettibone or Black River beach. The day would consist of
volleyball games, spikeball, bean bag games, and more. While the event is taking place, the National Guard would be
giving out multiple items: water bottles, sunglasses, Frisbees, beach balls under a 10 x 10 pop up tent. Due to the
creation of the items to be given we would like it to be the third week in July, either July 19th or 20th. This event would
be open to the public, with no fees. All we ask is to provide information for any individual that may have questions.

Very respectfully,

CPL Price

On Campus Recruiter Assistant
Wisconsin Army National Guard

510 West Avenue, La Crosse W1 54601
608.782.2682
Sean.d.price3.mil@mail.mil




